
 

 

 

To our campus partners: 

Please be mindful of the weather over the next couple of days if you or your staff will be working outdoors.  The 
temperature is predicted to be in the 80’s from Thursday, 11/25/2021 through Friday, 11/26/21: 
 
Please click the following link Work Planning and Site Checklist to help prevent heat illness and document 
acknowledgment.  Remember to implement the “high-heat” procedures noted on the checklist if temperatures 
equal or exceed 95 degrees. Please make sure you and your employees are aware of the heat and the 
procedures needed. Stay hydrated and do your best to keep cool. 
 
The Environmental Health & Safety Office will continue to monitor for warm weather and share any 
accompanying heat advisories shared by the Orange County Health Care Agency. 
 

 

For additional information, please visit the following resources: 

UCI EH&S Heat Illness Prevention Program 
Cal/OSHA 
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https://www.ehs.uci.edu/enviro-health/_pdf/Heat-Illness-Program-Worksite-Specific-checklist.pdf
https://www.ehs.uci.edu/programs/_pdf/industrial-hygiene/heat-illness-pevention-program.pdf
https://www.dir.ca.gov/dosh/heatillnessinfo.html

